
Forrester Park  

Annual General Meeting 

7pm Wednesday 2nd October 2019. 

Present, Mr Captain, Mr Vice Capt., Incoming Lady Captain, Incoming Vice Capt.  

Seniors Captain, Craig Lockwood  

David Brooker, Kevin Royan, Peter McBride. 

Apologies, Madame Lady Captain, Mr Treasurer, Phil Prior, Mike Manning 

Agenda 

 

1/ Approval of AGM Minutes from 3rd October 2018- Available on Website for review 

by all. Agreed by all present. 

2/Matters Arising 

3/ Captains Report (Including Events)- Please see Captains Document on Website. 

4/Treasurers Financial Report- Please see Financial Document on Website. 

5/ Competitions Report- Please see Competitions Document on Website. 

6/200 Club report- Details of this are found within the Financial Report. 

7/Lady Captains Report- Please see Lady Captains Document on Website. 

8/Seniors Captains Report- Please see Document on Website. 

9/Juniors report- Please see document on Website. 

10/ Mixed Section Report- Please see Document on Website. 

11/Course Committee report- Please see Document on Website. 

12/ Green Keepers Report- Please see Document on Website. 

13/ Proprietors Report- Please see Document on Website. 

14/ Election of Officers. 

The election of officers took place with the details as follows. 

Men’s Section Captain, Mr Paul Beckwith. 

Men’s Section Vice Captain, Mr Philip Yearling. 

Lady Captain, Mrs Barbara Luxford. 

Seniors Captain, Mr Ian Smith. 



In addition, all men’s section officers were elected to the listed roles. 

Treasurer, Mr Peter Waknell. 

Competitions Secretary, Mr Phil Prior. 

Handicap Secretary, Mr Kevin Royan. 

Committee Members Mike Manning, David Brooker, Steve Brewington 

Club Secretary, Mr Peter McBride.  

Team Captains were also agreed and are as follows; 

Thornton Challenge Cup; Mr David Brooker 

Leslie Wood; Mr Steve Brewington. 

Norman Plumb Trophy; Mr Ted Layton. 

Jubilee Cup; Mr Philip Yearling. 

15/ Incoming captains Statement. 

Mr Beckwith thanked Steve, The Committee, and all the members for the fantastic 

year just gone. Wishing the 2019/20 season to be just as successful for all.  

 

16/ Any Other Business. 

a/ A proposal was made to develop and introduce a “Family Cup” competition, 

potentially played on Good Friday. 

This could be made up of Father and Son, Mother and Son, Brothers, Aunts uncles, 

Any blood relative. This was agreed and Craig agreed to Liaise with Peter McBride 

to make this happen within the upcoming year and make it a permanent fixture 

within the calendar for the future.  

 

No other items were raised from participants. 

The Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 

 

With Thanks to all 

Peter McBride. 

07/10/2019 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

     

      

 

 

 

  


